
 
 

   

 
         14th November 2024 
 

   Cultural Day at Pinfold Street 
 

Yesterday was about celebrating our students’ cultures and heritage.  Cultural Diversity Day is 
celebrated worldwide and it was fantastic to bring that celebration through our school gates. 
Pinfold Street is truly an inclusive and diverse community, a community where students are kind 
and recognise other cultures, and where all students feel safe. 
 
We kicked off the day with a Cultural Diversity assembly where students explained the importance 
of inclusivity and how through kindness, and our values, our school is a welcoming and comfortable 
environment for students from all different races and religions. 
 
Thank you to our extremely generous families who kindly bought into school homemade samosas, 
spring rolls, Indian sweets as well as chocolates and other sweets. Thank you so much for your 
kindness. 
 

 


